
established, in Finland, FINNIDA and the Alliance in Norway. This has had some real
benefit for disability organizations and particularly grassroots where disability rights
organizations to play a more active raie internationally. While the disability rights
movement and the Council of Canadians with Disabilities has had a major impact in
developing a worldwide disability nights mavement and has provided leadership within
that organization for over twenty years there is stili no financial support that is available
for them to play an active rote intemnationally. In fact their funding for international
projects has been very Iimited and virtually is non-existent at this time. This could have
significant impact for a future rote for Canada in international disabitity issues.

Another area of limitations is that Canada has nat yet identified any significant
resource base for Canadian disability arganizations to bid on international contracts.
Several countries like Britain and Australia have set aside a specific pot of money in
which the voluntary sector and private sector organizatians can bld on contracts within
international bodies and other governmental RFP's utilizing same of the resources
within their international aid body. This has led to themn being able ta play a very active
rote in many countries that have been much more difficuit for the Canadian voluntary
sector and specifically the disability organizations.


